Delaware Township Shade Tree Commission

Hunterdon County, New Jersey

The regular meeting of the Delaware Township Shade Tree Commission was held on May 26^h, 2022 at Dilts Park. Chairman Bob Hornby called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.

Open Public Meetings Act

Pledge of Allegiance

Roll Call:

Present-Tony Szwed, Kathy Klink, Larry Coffey, Susan Lockwood, Cathy Pouria, Bob Hornby

Absent-Kevin Lavoie, Les Alpaugh, A.R. Willey, Caroline Suesserman

Approval of Minutes:

The minutes of the March 24th, 2022 meeting were reviewed. Larry Coffey made a motion to approve the minutes. Kathy Klink seconded. Minutes were approved by unanimous roll call vote.

Communications and Administrative Business: None

Chair Comments: None

Old Business:

Arbor Day went well, volunteers met in the DTS Learning Garden and gave each Delaware Township School second grader a Willow Oak tree.

The commission walked through Dilts Park and observed the condition of the remaining Ash Trees.

Playground Trees-2 more need to come down and stumps removed.

Trail-1 large tree may need removal.

Several trees in the grove may need removal.

Replacement options were discussed.

An updated letter will be sent to the Township Committee with the Shade Tree commission's recommendations.

New Business:

CEU Credits were discussed.

A letter from the Environmental Commission with their recommendations for Dilts Park planning was looked over and discussed.

Public Comment: None

Motion to Adjourn: Tony Szwed made a motion to adjourn, Kathy Klink seconded with all in favor. The meeting was concluded.